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! DEC 2 81982

>

Crittenton Hospital License No. 21-13562-01
ATTN: Mr. Richard Zunker

go.gi57President
1101 West University Drive,

Rochester, MI 48063

i Gentlemen:

j This refers to the routine safety insp9ction conducted by Ms. E. Matson of
'

this office on November 17, 1982, of activities authorized by NRC Byrpoduct
Material License No. 21-13562-01 and to the discussion of our findings with
Mr. J. Collins, Dr. M. Chopp, Dr. A. Reidinger, and Mr. A. Raffarelle at the
conclusion of the inspection.

'

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your license

| as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's
' rules and regulations and with the conditions of your license. The inspec-

tion consisted of a selective examination of procedures and representative
records, observations, independent measurements, and interviews with
personnel.

]
' During this inspection, certain of your activities appeared to be in non-

compliance with NRC requirements, as specified in the enclosed Appendix A.
; A written response is required.

; In addition to the specific items of noncompliance, and as expressed in
a telephone management conference on December 3, 1982, between
Mr. D. J. Sreniawski, Ms. E. R. Matson, you, and members of your staff, we

; are concerned about the large number of items of noncompliance identified

! during this inspection. It appears that your management's review system
! and a lack of awareness of your specific NRC license requirements may have

permitted these items to occur.
,

i

Consequently, in your reply to this letter, please describe those actions
g

taken or planned to improve the effectiveness of your management control over
your licensed activities so as to preclude the recurrence of these or similar
items of noncompliance. Enclosed is Appendix B, " Management Control" to
provide you with some guidance for your response.
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,
The responees directed by this letter (and the accompanying Notice) are
not subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and
Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

1

) We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

1

Sincerely,'

#
J. R. Miller, Chief

! Technical Programs Branch
7

i Enclosures:
1. Appendix A, Notice

of Violation
| 2. Appendix B, Management

Controlj

cc w/encls:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)i
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